

Mrs Lesley Box St. Mary's Roman Catholic Primary School Birch Road **Barnard Castle** DL12 8JR

Wednesday 26th April 2023

Dear Mrs Box,

I recently had a lovely conversation with our Toilet Twinning volunteer representative from Barnard Castle (Ian Blake, 42 Bartlemere, BC DL12 8LR) who informed us of your incredible "Lenterprise for Loos" Lent project.

Ian explained to us that your various year groups were inspired to fundraise towards Toilet Twinning's water and sanitation project, which has resulted in an absolutely tremendous gift of £1,302.88 being raised.

Thank you so much for your generosity and your kindness in putting your time and effort into fundraising, for more families to gain access to: decent loos, clean water and hygiene education.

Your donation will go towards transforming the lives of precious people in some of the poorest places on earth and is the equivalent of 21 families gaining access to a household latrine for the very first time! We cannot thank you enough.

I have included a helpful leaflet with instructions on how you can send your donation to us. Once we have received your donation, we will contact Ian who will then work with you to discuss the allocation of the twins that your donation will cover. From here he will contact our office to arrange the certificates.

Once again we want you to know how wonderful the pupils and staff of St. Mary's Roman Catholic Primary School for your support you have shown us and for standing with us in flushing away poverty.

Kindest regards,

Hannah-Marie Crispim

Office Manager